
TO: CATSO Technical Committee 

 

FROM: CATSO Staff 

 

SUBJECT: Request for CATSO Major Roadway Plan (MRP) Reclassification of West Ash 

Street from Major Collector to Neighborhood Collector.  

 

DATE: May 7, 2025   

 

CATSO has received a citizen request to give consideration to reclassifying West Ash Street 

from a Major Collector to a Neighborhood Collector Street. The Technical Committee 

previously discussed this issue at their February 11, 2025 meeting.  

 

Further discussion may be warranted as the Committee deems appropriate. The CATSO 

Coordinating Committee will give formal consideration to this request at a public hearing at the 

May 22, 2025 meeting.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


